Rules workshop February 26, 2022 at Regency
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The Southern Nevada
Pickleball Community
want to thank you
for all you have done to
enhance the quality of
pickleball in Las Vegas
by offering ongoing
training to players.
You have a gift for teaching
and we are lucky to have you

and want to express our sincere
appreciation for all you do!

With Gratitude,

The Southern Nevada
Pickleball Community





